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HAND-DELIVERED

December 15, 1997

Mr. Scott Sheplak, P.E.

Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: Title V Permits No. 1290001-001-AV and 0730003-001-AV
Sam O. Purdom and Arvah B. Hopkins Generating Stations

Dear Mr. Sheplak:

To ensure the most recent version of TV-1 is applied in the above-referenced Title V
permits, the City of Tallahassee formally requests an administrative revision to those
permits to include the December 2, 1997 version of Appendix TV-1. We would appreciate
the Departments immediate consideration of this request to coincide with the January 1,
1998 effective date of each of these permits.

Thank you for your time and consideration in administering this revision. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to call Jennette Curtis, Environmental Administrator, at
891-8850.

Sincerely,

Robert E. McGarrah
Production Superintendent
Title V Responsible Official

cc: Jonathan Holtom, DEP
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